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Dear Parents and Carers, 
It’s that very exciting time of year again, when we begin to prepare for our Christmas Nativity! The children 
are already busy practising their songs and we cannot wait to share it with you! So without further a-do, we 
would like to invite you to the Key Stage 1 Nativity performance of  

 
‘The Nativity’ 

 
Year 1 and 2 will perform together on Tuesday 14th December at 6pm and Wednesday 15th December at 
2pm. Every family is allocated 2 tickets only. Tickets will be given out on a first come first served basis so 
please hand your slip straight to the class teacher.  
 
Due to Covid, we will require all parents to wear a face covering on entry to school unless exempt. If 
additional tickets are available at a later date, we will notify all parents/carers by text.  
 
If you would like to book your place, please complete the slip below.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Clark 
Key Stage 1 Lead 

 
Child’s name: ___________________________ 
 

I would like to book tickets for the Key Stage 1 performance of ‘The Nativity’. 
 

Please specify which show you would like 2 tickets for. (Max. 2 per family NOT show) 

Tuesday 14th December 6pm 
 

 

Wednesday 15th December 2pm 
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